
 

 

Today, we celebrate the sending of the Holy Spirit. The Spirit’s 

presence is a reminder in our lives that Christ’s words are true: “As 

the Father has sent me, so I send you.” In other words, while we are 

sent on a mission, we are not sent alone. Rather, we are sent a 

relationship with God. It’s His strength that leads to any successes, 

and ultimately the mission of Christ is His work. Our role is simply to 

cooperate. From this perspective, we can see that everything we 

have—our personality, our health, our intelligence, our resources—

are all gifts from God. Gifts that He gives to us so that we can in turn 

use them to participate in His mission. To take part in his work. This 

perspective can change the way we approach something like our 

diocese’s Annual Appeal, an important initiative to support our local 

Church. When we see that all is a gift from God, our questions shift 

from, “Do I feel like supporting His Church?” to “How can I support 

His Church? How is God calling me to take part in His work in this 

way?” Today, on Pentecost Sunday, ask the Holy Spirit for help in 

answering these questions, and then prayerfully consider your 

contribution. 

*Verbatim from the Annual Diocesan Appeal 
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Acknowledge your Graduates 

Please forward information about your recent  

Graduates! 

Please include: 

School Graduated from and date. 

Name of college they plan on attending if applicable.  

Graduates will be acknowledged in the parish 

bulletin.  

Have all information in by June 19th.  
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